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28th September 2020 
 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Re: School Meal Price Change 
 
We would like to advise you that the price of school meals has increased to £2.10 per meal from £2.05. 
This increase is dated from 1st September 2020. 
 
Due to the Covid-19 pandemic the communication between the school meals provider Chartwells and East 
Sussex County Council has been reduced and has resulted in our late notice of this increase and the 
updating of Parentpay with the new price – meaning that between 7th and 25th September the price has 
been incorrect on Parentpay. 
 
We have now corrected this and from Friday last week the correct price has been programmed in to 
Parentpay. Unfortunately, this means there may be a small debt on your Parentpay account that we would 
be very grateful if you could clear for us. We do apologise for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Becky Reed 
Headteacher 


